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 Alfie for his         

outstanding 

English 

work. 

 

 

   

    February is LGBT+ History Month
                                      16th February -  Winter          

                     Topic Showcase (page 4) 

• 19th February - Half term 

• 26th February - Back to School 

• 7th March - World Book Day 

01692 581 467 

07786 376 046 

 

  

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-

internet-day-2024/parents-and-carers                                                    

We hope you take the time to look at the link above, which provides 

lots of valuable advice, as well as interactive elements to support you 

to engage with your 

child or young person 

about staying safe 

online. 

Mikei for 

working 

hard during 

service. 

 
Hooray! TJ 

This week we have done work around 

looking after our mental health. Life 

can be pretty stressful and unpredictable at times, 

and no one knows this more than our wonderful 

children. On page 2 and 3 you’ll find our latest                

competitions. Please encourage the children to have 

a go! There are some fantastic websites for                

children’s wellbeing activities; 

check out the selection below. 

 

Jack 
for    

independent 

English and 

blanket       

design. 

 Ben for   

 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/ 

https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/emotional-health/

children-young-people-s-emotional-health/ 

P
A
G
E    

3 

Well done for having a 

totally wonderful week 

in Foxes! 



Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week - 5th - 11th February 

There are lots of things we can do to take care of our wellbeing, such as 
colouring and doing puzzles.  

Eye spy, with my little eye… colour in the items below, when you find them 
in the picture! See Miss Allen for a prize if you find them all! 

• Beach ball 

• Bee 

• Carrot 

• Cow  

• Dog 

• Dolphin 

• Fairy 

• Fox 

• Flag 

• Jam 

• Key 

• Lion 

• Monkey 

• Pig 

• Present 

• Queen 

• Snail 

• Teddy  

• Train 

• Umbrella 



 

10th February marks the beginning of the Lunar New Year across Asia. Each year 

is represented by a different animal. 2024 is the Year of The Dragon. Ask an 

adult to help you find out what animal represented the year you were born! 

Draw it below and bring it in on Monday for a prize!  

 



 

 


